
 

Hello dear parents:  

 

 

Movie night this Friday, January 18 

We will be showing the movie Small foot at 6pm this Friday but before then, come 

and enjoy our delicious homemade pasta and pancakes from 5pm in the main 

entrance of Jules Verne school. 

Admission by donation. 

Please remember the money raised enables us to finance part of the school trips 

and events and have a budget for each class. 

 

Meeting for parents of children in grades 3, 4 and 6 during the film! 

A meeting will take place in the staff room for parents of children in grades 3, 4 and 

6. The aim of this meeting is to discuss upcoming fundraising events to help finance 

the school trips of these classes. 
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The more money we can raise through our fundraisers the more we can reduce the 

cost per family. Come and join us in this informal setting and share your ideas! 

 

New fitness/kickboxing class for adults and teenagers 

Guy Mainville is offering a new activity for older children and adults every Thursday 

from 7:15pm in Rose de vents gymnasium. 

From Jan 10th to March 14th:  $ 152 

Frial trial class between Jan 10-17 

Boxing gloves offered to new members 

What to expect? Musical warm-up, stations, technical exercises and training with 

pads. 

Please contact Guy at centrekarate@gmail.com or by phone at 778-836-1417 for 

more information and to register (You will have to complete a disclaimer form upon 

registration) 

 

Monday February 15, 2019 — Monthly PAC meeting 

Our next meeting will take place at 7pm, at Jules Verne Library.  

Important decisions are taken at these meetings. Come and join the dialogue and 

share your ideas and opinions (in French or in English) with us. This is your opportunity 

to make some positive changes! 

 

 

Katie Harding, PAC secretary 2018–2019 
secretaireaperosedesvents@gmail.com 

 

✓ Dates to remember 
Check our online calendar for activities and important dates  

✓ You have a message for the parents’ community? 
Please contact the PAC secretary if you would like to include a message in the next newsletter publication. You can also contact 
your class representative. 

✓ Your PAC is on Facebook  
Click here to find our Facebook page. 
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